“Hillmeads”

Hunters Lane

Hartley Vale 2790.
The General Manager

Lithgow City Council

RE: LEP2013

Dear Sir,

On review of the maps on display for the Draft LEP | noticed that a parcel of land in the
Clarence/Dargan area (DP 751650 275) is shown as no particular environmental significance while
the surrounding land is of significant value. In the form of a submission to the LEP | seek to
understand why this particular lot should be identified as lesser value than the adjoining land given
there is no real difference apart from the tenure. The block is largely surrounded by vacant Crown
Land administed by a Trust and should not be considered of any lesser value.

Yours
David Peters

7/8/13



